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La Jolla Community Center gets new sliding doors for front 

entrance 

The La Jolla Community Center replaced its heavy bronze doors with automatic sliding doors at the 

front entrance Nov. 18. 

 

The project was funded by a $15,000 grant from San Diego County’s Neighborhood Reinvestment 

Program. 

 

Community Center Executive Director Nancy Walters said the new doors will offer better access to 

the center for senior citizens who use a walker or cane or have other mobility challenges. 

The doors can be opened by a push button or motion sensors inside and outside. 

 

 
 
Cipriano Vargas, strategic initiatives and community engagement manager for San Diego County  
Supervisor Terra Lawson-Remer, and La Jolla Community Center Executive Director Nancy Walters 
stand outside the center’s new front doors. (La Jolla Community Center) 
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